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Call to schedule your FREE 

Hearing Evaluation 

604-534-8663 
(Langley) 

604-853-8663 
(Abbotsford) 

 

Fraser Valley 
Hearing News 

A Message from Scott Hyde  

 months - we are busier than ever! 

This presents welcome 

challenges, so we are adapting to 

the new reality. As such, some 

may know that we have decided 

to open 2 Saturdays each month 

(by appointment only). Also, we 

have also been training two new 

students in our Langley office a 

few hours each week - Jennifer 

and Ted. These students require 

a certain amount of practicum 

hours to graduate as a hearing 

aid practitioner, so we've offered 

to help them with that.  

Doug (Dad) is doing very well and 

is a fully licensed hearing aid 

practitioner, working mainly in the 

Abbotsford office. Lavina is 

handling the front desk duties in 

Langley and Faith is doing the 

same in Abbotsford. We are 

thankful for both of them! Last but 

not least, Sue continues to help 

out behind the scenes wherever 

there's a need.  

Finally, I'd like to say thank you to 

you. We couldn't do this without 

you and we truly appreciate your 

business.  

From the bottom of my heart - 

 

Hi again everyone! As usual, I 

just want to take a moment to say 

hello and thank you, as well as 

provide you with updates about 

us and our business by way of 

this newsletter. I hope you find 

this informative and entertaining!  

On the home front our family is 

doing very well. Most of you know 

we have four children: Samuel 

(8), Jonny (5), Nico (3), and 

Audrey (1.5). Sam and Jonny 

have continued with winter 

baseball clinics that are winding 

down now as spring season is 

about to start for both of them. As 

if I was not busy enough already, 

I've been asked to be an 

assistant coach for Sam's team 

this spring. That should be 

interesting! All three boys have 

also been doing swimming 

lessons and seem to really enjoy 

that. School is going well also for 

Sam (grade 2) and Jonny 

(kindergarten). Finally regarding 

Audrey - she finally started 

walking about a month ago, so 

she was a little late to the party, 

but now it's as if she's been 

walking her entire life. Look out 

world!  

As far as the business is 

concerned, what can I say but 

wow! Things have really been 

going well for the past several 

  
 

 

April Battery  

 
 

Hearing Aid Batteries 

are 50% off for the 
month of April  

 

(WCB and DVA excluded) 

 



 

  

 

Is your Hearing Aid 

Battery dead? 
 

Ever wonder if your hearing aid battery 

is dead?  Several weeks ago a client 

showed me a really neat trick to find out.  

Here’s what you do: 

Hold the hearing aid battery about six to 

eight inches above a hard and flat 

surface, like your kitchen table, 

countertop or your desk and simply drop 

the battery.  If it bounces around like a 

jumping bean it is out of juice, if it just 

kind of goes thud and doesn’t bounce, 

it’s fresh!  Simple as that. 

I did a quick video on our YouTube 

channel demonstrating this, so check it 

out if you like at this link: 

https://youtu.be/Pr23mtgIABM 

Beltone Fraser Valley Hearing News  

Checkout our 
Facebook 
page for 
news, 

updates and 
contests!  

 

 
 

www.facebook.com
/fraservalleybeltone 

  
 
 
 

Thinking of upgrading your 

hearing aids?  

Try it before you buy it!  Ask about 

our FREE TWO WEEK TRIAL of the 

new BELTONE Amaze 

 

Hear for yourself the difference Beltone Amaze hearing aids 

can make. Beltone Amaze is the latest and best hearing aid 

we've ever made, loaded with features to improve your 

hearing. And the best part – you’ll never have to change a 

battery again - it’s RECHARGEABLE! Beltone Amaze 

delivers amazingly clear sound and is easy to use. We know 

you will love it – give it a try! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION OTTER CO-OP MEMBERS! 
 

Take advantage of “CO-OP ADVANTAGE PRICING"  ... 
 

Simply show us your Otter Co-op Membership card to get: 

 $500.00 off the regular price of a pair of Hearing Aids *      

 25% off the regular price of accessories * 

 50% off the regular price of Hearing Aid batteries *   

 

AND we also care about the community that we share with you ... 

 

For every pair of Hearing Aids we fit* for an Otter Co-op 

member, Fraser Valley Beltone will donate $50 to Otter Co-op’s 

Community Fund!                       

 
* some restrictions apply – call Fraser Valley Beltone for all the details!  

 

 

COMMUNITY CONTEST 

We love being a part of our communities!  

Make sure to drop by our office to fill in a 
ballot for your chance to win…  

$100 GIFT CARD  

to Ralph’s Farm Market 
(our neighbour in Murrayville) 

 

Contest will run from April 1 – April 30.  
 

Winner will be notified by telephone.  

 

 


